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St.George’s e-Touch 

 
Friday June 1, 2018 –  Saturday June 9, 2018 

This Sunday   Pentecost 2 
June 3, 2018: 
 

8:00 AM 
Presider:    Rev. Dr. Neil Mancor 
Preacher:   Rev. Dr. Neil Mancor 
 

Readings:   Psalm 23;  
John 10:11-18   

   

10:00 AM 
Youth-Led Service 
Preacher:   Kisha Joseph 
 

Readings:   Acts 12:1-19 
  Acts 27:9 – 28:9 
 

This Week: 
 
Today  7:00 AMPLIFIED Youth Group 
 
Sat: 8:15 Men’s Breakfast, 

Pincourt  
 
Mon: 1:00 Women’s Bible Study 
 
Tues 7:00 Boundaries 
 
Wed 7:00 Leadership Meeting 
   
Thurs 7:15 Choir Practice 
 
Fri      7:00 AMPLIFIED Youth Group 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 

EE Église St. George’s Church 
 

www.stg.church 

 

 

To subscribe to our e-Touch mailing list, please send an e-mail to: office@stgeorgesanglicanchurch.org 

 

 
 
 
This summer Bishop Mary Irwin-Gibson accompanied by her 
husband Mark, Beth Reed, Chair of the Partnership Committee and 
the Rev’d Victor David Mbuyi-Bipungu, will be travelling to the 
diocese of Masasi in Tanzania. 
 

She hopes to have funds to provide small gifts for the many 
communities that she will visit. Some families in Masasi live on less 
than a dollar a day so the church is one of the biggest providers of 
social and economic supports to meet basic needs.  
 

St George’s has the opportunity to contribute to these funds. A 
donation basket will be available this Sunday. Cheques should be 
made payable to the Anglican Diocese of Montreal or to St George’s; 
please Indicate the project, Bishop’s Blessings Beyond, at the 
bottom of the cheque.  Receipts will also be given for cash placed in 
a pink envelope, if you include your name and address.  
 

For online giving go to www.montreal.anglican.ca; click on “Donate 
Now”; choose the amount and Bishop’s Blessings Beyond from the 
drop down menu and continue according to the instructions.  
In addition individuals are encouraged to write personal prayers to 
send with Bishop Mary, to be shared with the communities she visits. 
The name of the author and parish should be included.  
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2 

 

  

 

 

June 3  Youth Service 
 

Music, prayers and preaching! 

 

June 10 End of year Family BBQ 

 

After the 10:00 am service.  Burgers, 

hot dogs, salads, chips, desserts.  

Everyone welcome!  See next page. 

 

August 18 Community Garage 

Sale at St. George’s 

 

Start thinking about those no-longer 

needed treasures you can offer! 

 

August 31 St. George’s 

Community BBQ 

 

Rain or shine!  In case of sun, bring 

your own chair. 

 

October 20 Pasta Supper and Silent 

Auction 

 

We will need auction prizes.  Start 

speaking to employers, businesses 

you frequent, or talents you can offer! 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Financial Update 

 
 
Thank you for your commitment to meeting the ministry 
needs at St. George’s.  Five months of the year have passed 
and we are slightly behind in our projections.  However, we 
are doing great work at St. George’s that does not fit a 
business model.  There are no losses when we are reaching 
out to the community via community suppers, pastoral 
care, Boundaries and Alpha, and Messy Confirmation as 
well as through listening to God’s word, music, praise and 
fellowship. 
 
As of April 30th, 
 
  ACTUAL BUDGET 2017 
 
Income  $50,724  $54,100  $47,465 
 
Expenditures   66,914    63,280    71,136 
 
Income (Under) (16,190) (   9,180) (23,671) 
   Expenditures 
 
 
 
What would the Lord have you give?  Thank you for your 
generosity.  

 

 

 

A special thanks to Gerry 
Zampini and everyone who 
worked hard to make the Big 
Band Concert a huge success! 

They were dancing at the front 
of the church!! 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=sYQllT13&id=C9894FBF3AC816985B50575C0B58BFBF4AA316E6&thid=OIP.sYQllT13hOdpSTrXc2iF4AHaHa&mediaurl=http%3a%2f%2fcdn.notonthehighstreet.com%2fsystem%2fproduct_images%2fimages%2f001%2f002%2f696%2foriginal_set-of-12-handmade-thank-you-note-cards.jpg&exph=900&expw=900&q=Thank+You+Note&simid=608018662483624524&selectedIndex=0


3 

 

 

 

  
         

   

   

  St. George’s Garage Sale 

Please remember the St. George’s Garage Sale which will be held Saturday August 18 at the church. We are 
looking for household items particularly for students furnishing apartments in Ste-Anne’s.  Most popular items 
are gently used small furniture, dishes, pots and pans, small appliances, linens, and those other no longer 
needed treasures taking up space.  

Proceeds of the sale support the various St. George’s ministries.  
 
For questions and offers of help please speak with or email Kevin Glasgow -  kglasgow54@gmail.com  

 

OUR BBQ DATE IS SET! 

Sunday, June 10 

After the 10:00 AM service 

 

 

Look for the sign up  sheet! 

 

Family BBQ 

Summer Services 
 

 

The outdoor ecumenical service at Baie d’Urfe Town Hall will be held on 
Sunday June 24th.  There will be no services at St. George’s on that day. 
 
 

Summer services at St. George’s will begin on Sunday July 1 and 

run through Sunday August 26 inclusive.  Please take note that during 
this period there will be only one Sunday service and it’s at 9:00 am.   
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Rev. Dr. Neil Mancor 
Incumbent  
rector@stg.church 
 
Ann Cumyn, Sandra Holmes 
Amanda Reynolds, Susan Winn 
Lay Readers 
 
Jean-François Gauthier 
Choirmaster 
 
Kisha Joseph 
Youth Director 
sgac.youth@gmail.com 
 
Lori Davison 
Parish Administrator 
office@stg.church 
 
James Williamson 
Cleaner 
 
Dale Stilwell 
Rector’s Warden 
dale.stilwell@live.com 
 
Ann Hamaker 
People’s Warden 
hamakers@outlook.com 
 
Kevin Glasgow 
Treasurer 
kglasgow54@gmail.com 

 
 
 
Contact St. George’s:        514-457-6934 
Office Hours: Tues, Thurs, Fri 
          8:00 – 12:00 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Offering 

Offering for May 27:   $1,232.00 

  

Thank you to everyone who is giving regularly 

at St. George’s whether via cash, cheque, 

PAR, or online. If you are able, we greatly 

appreciate the PAR donation approach, as it 

helps ensure regular cash flow for our church’s 

ministry, despite attendance patterns - 

especially in the summer and during vacation 

times. Please know that regardless of donation 

method, your support of the Lord’s work 

through St. George’s is deeply appreciated. 

Any questions or concerns regarding 

donations can be directed to:  

richardhowarth@videotron.ca 

 

 

 

For info on all of our weekly activities and 

special events, please consult our website or 

Facebook page. We welcome your 

submissions for e-Touch; please note the 

deadline for your requested inclusion is 

Thursday at noon.  

 

100 GIFTS OF $180 DOLLARS 

Have you committed to meet the 

challenge? 

100 Gifts of $180:  17 identifiable gifts 

have been received so far while 25 

envelopes have been taken.  This is 

awesome!  Take the challenge and help us 

bridge the budgeted deficit. 
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